
 

 
 
 

 
Memo 
 
Date:     March 21, 2023  
 
To:   Priests 
 
From:  The Most Reverend Bernard E. Shlesinger III, auxiliary bishop of  
   Atlanta 
 
Re:   Priests Supply List – March 21, 2023 

           
 
Please see the attached list of priests available for supply work.  
 
If you would like to be added or deleted from the list, please contact Veronica 
Reyes at vreyes@archatl.com. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

https://mcusercontent.com/e910c4ce1ad5971fa2da271da/files/f50ffbd7-747b-ec59-5dbf-00821f1d2943/PRIESTS_AVAILABLE_FOR_SUPPLY_WORK_Last_Update_03.20.2023.pdf
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